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MAR 0 31983

Docket No. 50-333

Power Authority of the State of New York
James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
ATTN: Mr. Corbin A McNeill, Jr.

Resident Manager
P. O. Box 41
Lycoming, New York 13093

,

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-333/82-28

This refers to your letter dated February 17, 1963, in response to our letter
dated January 19, 1983.

Thank you for infoming us of the correct' :e and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.<
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Sincerely, giginal Sisnod BY.8

9

& D
.,

Richard W. Starostecki, Director
Division of Project and Resident

Programs
1

cc:
L. W. Sinclair, President and Chief Operating Officer
J. P. Bayne, Executive Vice President - Nuclear Generation
A. Klausmann, Vice President - Quality Assurance
H. C. Cosgrove Quality Assurance Superintendent
J. F. Davis, Chairman, Safety Review Comittee
C. H. Pratt Assistant General Counsel
Director, Power Division

Public Document Room (PDR) (LPDR)Local Public Document Room
NuclearSafetyInformationCenter(NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York '

bcc:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences) !
DPRP Section Chief '
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